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SVB Financial Group (USA) – Informative Notice 
 

10 March 2023 

FTSE Russell notes the suspension of trading in SVB Financial Group (USA, SIVB) following the 

announcement by the Federal Deposit Financial Corporation (FDIC) to close the operations of the Silicon 
Valley Bank which is a subsidiary of SIVB. 

 
FTSE Russell continues to monitor developments and will issue a further notification in due course 
confirming index treatment.   
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